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HOWARD BAUBE <baube@verizon.net>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 8:05 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

3038-AC6l

I strong oppose the proposed leverage change of 10:1. Choosing the amount of risk should be an
individuals choice. The 100:1 - 400:1 options should always be available to the public.

Best Regards,

Howard


